
 

July 11, 2017 

 

 

Mr. James W. Sibert 

4937 Normandy Court 

Cape Coral, Florida 33904-5673 

 

Dear Mr. Sibert: 

 

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of this date, in which I extended to you ARRB’s 
invitation to come to Washington, D.C. to testify in regard to your recollection of events at President 

Kennedy’s autopsy on November 22, 1963, and subsequent events related to the investigation of 

President Kennedy’s assassination.  I enjoyed talking with you, and I very much appreciated your 

cooperation. 

 

We have arranged for your deposition to be conducted at Archives II (the new facility where the JFK 

Records Collection is located) in College Park, Maryland at 1:30 P.M. on Thursday, September 11, 

1997. 

 

We will be arranging air transportation for you to travel to Washington on September 10, 1997, and to 

return to Florida on the evening of September 11, 1997.  I will contact you by telephone the week of 

August 25 to solidify the details of air travel plans, and to find out whether or not you will need 

commercial accommodation in Washington. 

 

Please conduct a search of your personal records and be prepared to bring with you any copies you 

have of the FD-302 reports you prepared regarding the autopsy on President Kennedy, as well as your 

subsequent interviews of Secret Service Agents Kellerman, Greer, and SAIC Behn.  In addition, we 

ask that you bring with you any FBI teletype messages, AIRTELs, or internal memoranda you may 

have copies of that are related to the FBI’s investigation of the assassination in any way.  If you still 

possess any of the handwritten, contemporaneous notes you took at the autopsy, or during subsequent 

investigation, we would be very interested in seeing those materials.  (Recently another FBI agent 

provided his original handwritten notes, taken during Oswald’s interrogation in Dallas, to the Review 

Board, for which we were most appreciative.)  Additionally, should you have any diary or personal  

journal entries from those years which recorded contemporaneous notes, facts or opinions concerning 

the assassination, we would very much appreciate your bringing those with you for our examination.  
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Finally, if you possess notes, audiotape recordings, or videotape recordings of any interviews which 

you may have given to independent researchers, or media people over the years, we ask that you bring 

those materials with you also. 

 

I have enclosed a copy of our enabling legislation for your convenience.  Should you have any 

questions, please call me collect at (202) 724-0088.  I look forward to speaking with you again next 

week to make final travel arrangements. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Doug Horne 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 

 

Enclosure 

 

 


